
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 26th May 2023 
Fairfield News  

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Byron 96.4% 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Attendance 

Week ahead 

29th May – 2nd June 
· Half term holiday 

 
5th June 

· First day of half 
term 
 

Happy Holidays! 
 
It's time to wish you all happy holidays again, after a relatively 
short half term.  Even so, the pupils have packed it full of 
learning and experiences, with many achievements.   
We had the excitement of implementing the school street and 
have enjoyed the improved safety and healthy environment 
since.  Thank you for your cooperation with the new routine, 
which has ensured its success.  After half term we will be using 
the normal pedestrian entrance for Years 3 – 6 for dropping off 
and picking up.   
We hope you all have an enjoyable week in the sunshine with 
families and are ready to return on Monday 5th June.  
 

Gwyliau Hapus! 
 

Thank you to the 
children and 

neighbours for 
watering the new 

plants. The 
council will be 
visiting once a 
week to water 
them, but with 

the hot weather, 
we hope the 

plants survive 
the heat! 

We are looking 
for donations of 
old tights for the 
Willow.  
Please send any 
donations into the 
school office. 


